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Following two consultation events in March 2019, the regeneration team 
held a drop-in event to inform residents about changes to the proposals and 
to address any concerns. 

Changes to the proposals include: 

Play: Following feedback from residents and discussions with planners it is 
proposed that the play area at Ibsley Gardens will be refurbished and 
improved rather than providing a new play area on Fontley Way. 

Gardens: It is proposed that part of the private communal garden is 
converted into private gardens for ground floor maisonettes. 

Construction Traffic: It is proposed that construction traffic enter the 
Fontley Way site via the existing entrance between Kimpton House and 
Crondall House. This will result in the temporary suspension of fourteen 
parking bays in front of Crondall House during construction, and options for 
alternative parking arrangements were presented at the drop-in event (see 
information boards). 

Demolition: It is proposed that the demolition of the existing structure on 
the site will take place during the Autumn half term rather than during the 
summer holidays. 



If you have any questions please contact the Regeneration Team by email 
at Roehampton@wandsworth.gov.uk or by telephoning 020 8871 6207. 

 

mailto:Roehampton@wandsworth.gov.uk

	FONTLEY WAY DROP-IN EVENT AUGUST 2019
	POSTED: 07/08/2019


